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The Second Victorian Mystery MEGAPACK ® 2015-03-03 the second volume of our
victorian mystery series presents 38 more classic mysteries including series by
andrew lang august groner and robert barr included are in the house of suddhoo
by rudyard kipling the crime club by william holt white traces of crime by mary
fortune the star of the grasmere by e w hornung mr bovey s unexpected will by l
t meade and robert eustace the adventures of sherlaw kombs by robert barr the
affair of the avalanche bicycle and tyre co ltd by arthur morrison the red
cross girl by richard harding davis the mystery of the clasped hands by guy
boothby cheating the gallows by israel zangwill the dream woman wilkie collins
the joe muller series by augusta groner the case of the golden bullet the case
of the registered letter the pocket diary found in the snow the eugene valmont
series by robert barr the mystery of the five hundred diamonds the siamese twin
of a bomb thrower the clue of the silver spoons lord chizelrigg s missing
fortune the absent minded coterie the ghost with the club foot the liberation
of wyoming ed lady alicia s emeralds robert louis stevenson s mystery tales
from new arabian nights the story of the bandbox the story of the young man in
holy orders the story of the house with the green blinds the adventure of
prince florizel and a detective the disentanglers series by andrew lang the
great idea from the highways and hedges adventure of the first clients
adventure of the rich uncle the adventure of the office screen a lover in cocky
the adventure of the exemplary earl the adventure of the lady patroness
adventure of the lady novelist and the vaccinationist adventure of the fair
american adventure of the miserly marquis adventure of the canadian heiress if
you enjoy this book search your favorite ebook store for wildside press
megapack to see the more than 180 other entries in the series covering science
fiction modern authors mysteries westerns classics adventure stories and much
much more
The Victorian Rogues MEGAPACK® 2014-11-24 sure you can root for sherlock holmes
or charlie chan or hugh drummond but i ll take a good old fashioned rogue over
the lot of em any day boston blackie a j raffles the lone wolf thubway tham mr
clackworthy arsene lupin they all hold a curious fascination dabbling as they
do in crime and punishment so take a walk on the seamy side of the victorian
era and yes we are cheating with the dates a little bit but we wanted to
include a few latter day rogues whose adventures are in the spirit of their
victorian compatriots all told it s more than 1 900 pages of great reading
included are the adventures of colonel clay by grant allen the episode of the
mexican seer the episode of the diamond links the episode of the old master the
episode of the tyrolean castle the episode of the drawn game the episode of the
german professor the episode of the arrest of the colonel the episode of the
seldon gold mine the episode of the japanned dispatch box the episode of the
game of poker the episode of the bertillon method the episode of the old bailey
the count s chauffeur by william le queux boston blackie by jack boyle the
chair of philanthromathematics by o henry thubway tham by johnston mcculley the
extraordinary adventures of arsÈne lupin gentleman burglar by maurice leblanc
the lone wolf by louis joseph vance alias the lone wolf by louis joseph vance a
rogue s life by wilkie collins the adventure of the second swag by robert barr
jeff peters as a personal magnet by o henry the assassins club by gelett
burgess mr clackworthy tells the truth by christopher b booth the clue of the
silver spoons by robert barr jem binney and the safe at lockwood hall by
william hope hodgson a costume piece by e w hornung constance dunlap by arthur
b reeve if you enjoy this book search your favorite ebook store for wildside
press megapack to see the 170 entries in the megapacktm series covering science
fiction fantasy horror mysteries westerns classics adventure stories and much
much more
The Third Mystery MEGAPACK® 2016-02-23 the third mystery megapack collects 26
modern and classic mysteries here are the african fish mystery by james holding
the ebony stick by earl derr biggers chickens for charlie by arlette lees
double double cross by jack london berkebile the doomdorf mystery by melville
davisson post captain rogers by w w jacobs a borderline case by rufus king
judge barclay s wife by william hope hodgson the archduke s tea by h c bailey
the impetuous mistress by george harmon coxe aaron s perfect plans by pauline
tyson stephens butterfly of death by harold gluck morgue reunion by norman a



daniels footprints in the snow by maurice leblanc drops of death by george
allan england the biter bit by wilkie collins the faces of danger by rufus king
the knight s cross signal problem by ernest bramah these shoes are killing me
by leroy yerxa the mystery of the downs by john r watson and arthur j rees too
many spies by joseph j millard who killed gilbert foster by e hoffmann price
ralph milne farley to remember you by by rufus king the yellow moth by fred m
white who murdered mr thomas a puzzle story by edgar rice burroughs the skins
you love to touch by janet fox if you enjoy this ebook don t forget to search
your favorite ebook store for wildside press megapack to see more of the 280
volumes in this series covering adventure historical fiction mysteries westerns
ghost stories science fiction and much much more
The Carolyn Wells Mystery MEGAPACK ® 2014-06-24 carolyn wells was an american
author of mysteries verse humor and children s books in 1910 she decided to
devote herself to mysteries and became an early master of the genre creating
two memorable sleuths pennington wise and fleming stone earlier in her career
she penned two humorous stories featuring sherlock holmes and a plethora of
other great detectives both of which are included here sherlock holmes
mysteries the adventure of the clothes line 1912 the adventure of the mona lisa
1915 pennington wise mysteries the room with the tassles 1918 the man who fell
through the earth 1919 in the onyx lobby 1920 the come back 1921 the luminous
face 1921 the vanishing of betty varian 1922 fleming stone mysteries the gold
bag 1911 a chain of evidence 1912 the curved blades 1915 the mark of cain 1917
vicky van 1918 the diamond pin 1919 raspberry jam 1920 the mystery of the
sycamore 1921 the mystery girl 1922 if you enjoy this book search your favorite
ebook store for wildside press megapack to see the more than 100 other entries
in the series covering science fiction modern authors mysteries westerns
classics adventure stories and much much more sort by publication date to see
the most recent releases
The Victorian Villains MEGAPACK TM: 31 Villainous Tales 2015-06-04 this volume
is a follow up to our victorian rogues megapacktm and presents no less than 31
additional tales of victorian era or close to it villains rogues thieves and
criminals you don t have to have read the previous volume of course since all
of these works stand alone but if you d rather have an a j raffles or boston
blackie as the hero or center point of a story than sherlock holmes or charlie
chan this is definitely the ebook for you included are no less than 31 classic
tales more than 600 pages the narrative of mr james rigby by arthur morrison
the case of janissary by arthur morrison the case of the mirror of portugal by
arthur morrison the case of mr loftus deacon by arthur morrison old cater s
money by arthur morrison how don q stood at bay by k and hesketh prichard the
treasure of franchard by robert louis stevenson mr clackworthy goes to jail by
christopher b booth plus 12 adventures of romney pringle by r austin freeman
and john j pitcairn the assyrian rejuvenator the foreign office despatch the
chicago heiress the lizard s scale the paste diamonds the kailyard novel the
submarine boat the kimblerley fugitive the silkworms of florence the box of
specie the silver ingots the house of detention plus 11 adventures of
mcallister and fatty welch by arthur train mcallister s christmas the
extraordinary adventure of the baron de ville the escape of wilkins the
governor general s trunk the golden touch mcallister s data of ethics
mcallister s marriage the jailbird in the course of justice the maximilian
diamond extradition if you enjoy this book search your favorite ebook store for
wildside press megapack to see the 200 other entries in the series covering
science fiction fantasy mysteries westerns classics adventure stories and much
much more
The Lord Peter Wimsey Mystery MEGAPACK® 2024-01-30 the lord peter wimsey
mystery megapack features an aristocratic detective unraveling mysteries in
1920s england this volume includes 16 novels and short stories whose body 1923
novel clouds of witness 1926 novel unnatural death 1927 novel the
unpleasantness at the bellona club 1928 novel lord peter views the body 1928
collection of 12 short stories if you enjoy this volume of our best selling
megapack series search this store for wildside press megapack to see the 400
currently available titles
The Second Mystery Megapack 2014-03-24 the second mystery megapack selects 25



more tantalizing mystery tales by modern and classic authors included are funny
stuff by ron goulart pit on the road to hell by john gregory betancourt what is
courage by mack reynolds just the facts by meg opperman ten grains of sand by
christopher b booth more allisons than i know what to do with by michael
hemmingson reflection of a dream by jean lorrah grim reaper s handicap by
fergus truslow cash by arlette lees seas of misunderstanding by ray cummings
hocus pocus homicide by gene d robinson the right betrayal by john l french
jean monette by eugene francois vidocq the sending of dana da by rudyard
kipling phantom getaway by leon mearson the murder of silas cord by harold f
sorensen a bottomless grave by ambrose bierce dead woman by dr david h keller
hook line and sucker by robert turner the judgment of the gods by robert
reginald will for a kill by emil petaja dying for a clue by c a freeburn
bodyguard by james c glass the masked alibi by john gregory dr watson s wedding
present by j alston cooper if you enjoy this volume check out other entries
including literature mysteries westerns science fiction ghost stories and much
more in this best selling series search on wildside press megapack in your
favorite ebook store to see the complete list sort by date to see the most
recent additions
Carolyn Wells Mystery Megapack 2014-01-01 carolyn wells was an american author
of mysteries verse humor and children s books in 1910 she decided to devote
herself to mysteries and became an early master of the genre creating two
memorable sleuths pennington wise and fleming stone earlier in her career she
penned two humorous stories featuring sherlock holmes and a plethora of other
great detectives both of which are included here sherlock holmes mysteries the
adventure of the clothes line 1912 the adventure of the mona lisa 1915
pennington wise mysteries the room with the tassles 1918 the man who fell
through the earth 1919 in the onyx lobby 1920 the come back 1921 the luminous
face 1921 the vanishing of betty varian 1922 fleming stone mysteries the gold
bag 1911 a chain of evidence 1912 the curved blades 1915 the mark of cain 1917
vicky van 1918 the diamond pin 1919 raspberry jam 1920 the mystery of the
sycamore 1921 the mystery girl 1922 if you enjoy this book search your favorite
ebook store for wildside press megapack to see the more than 100 other entries
in the series covering science fiction modern authors mysteries westerns
classics adventure stories and much much more sort by publication date to see
the most recent releases
The Noir Mystery MEGAPACK ® 2015-01-14 the noir mystery megapacktm presents 25
modern and classic noir and noir inspired and hardboiled tales by writers new
and old included are kidnapped evidence by joseph j millard a rat must chew by
gary lovisi a ride for mr two by four by bruno fischer bedhead fred s redhead s
dead by jack halliday generalissimo flatfoot by walt sheldon doom boom by glenn
low dead wrong by lucille cali grim reaper s handicap by fergus truslow suicide
souvenir by dennis layton hair of the cat by robert turner hero by john l
french blackmail in the red by chester whitehorn meet my mummy by elroy arno
satan turns the timetables by david m norman i die daily by h wolff salz
mahatma of mayhem by robert leslie bellem room 801 by jack halliday no living
witness by emile c tepperman tarawa payoff by h wolff salz wrong number by john
l benton mystery of the mexicali murders by j lane linklater time to kill by
leo hoban rainy tuesday by jack halliday murder throws a ringer by carl g
hodges love kills by gary lovisi if you enjoy this book search your favorite
ebook store for wildside press megapack to see the more than 170 other entries
in the series covering science fiction modern authors mysteries westerns
classics adventure stories and much much more
The Achmed Abdullah MEGAPACK ® 2013-04-26 achmed abdullah wrote for the pulp
magazines of the early 20th century becoming one of the most popular and
talented writers of the field his exotic locales and vivid characterizations
made him highly sought after now the achmed abdullah megapack collects 20 of
his classic stories ranging from fantasy and ghost stories to mystery and
adventure great tales from a forgotten master included are introduction by
darrell schweitzer wings light fear the charmed life framed at the benefactors
club renunciation poker the yellow wife bismillah a yarkand survey the incubus
pro patria pell street blues the mystery of the talking idols a simple act of
piety their own dear land the strong man himself to himself enough interlude an



indian jataka and don t forget to search this ebook store for wildside megapack
to see all the entries in the megapack series including volumes of science
fiction fantasy horror mystery westerns classics and much much more
The Black Magic MEGAPACK® 2019-10-24 light a candle draw a protective circle
and chant your prayers because you re about to encounter tales of the occult
and supernatural all with a decidedly dark turn ancient curses tribal rites the
horrors of the crucifixion even old scratch himself makes an appearance
assembled in this volume of classic tales by 19th and 20th century masters are
the suicide in the study by robert bloch the golgotha dancers by manly wade
wellman pollock and the porroh man by h g wells the red rosarie by william j
wintle satan s bondage a werewolf western by manly banister the legend of mark
shayne by john york cabot the eternal priestess by harold lawlor the creeper in
darkness by frank belknap long anything by lester del rey what the moon brings
by george t wetzel the terrible parchment by manly wade wellman the dark beasts
by frank belknap long the eyes by edith wharton mysterious maisie by wirt
gerrare the open door by margaret oliphant the moonlit road by ambrose bierce
night should be black by everil worrell jumbee by george t wetzel mrs corter
makes up her mind by august derleth the slype house by a c benson if you enjoy
this ebook don t forget to search your favorite ebook store for wildside press
megapack to see more of the 350 volumes in this series covering adventure
historical fiction mysteries westerns ghost stories science fiction and much
much more
The Jack Snow Wizard of Oz MEGAPACK® 2018-06-12 this volume assembled both of
jack snow s oz books the magical mimics in oz 1946 and the shaggy man of oz
1949 these are the is the 37th and 38th volumes in the oz series snow made a
conscious attempt to return to l frank baum s inspiration for oz in both of his
oz books he deliberately avoided using characters introduced by ruth plumly
thompson and john r neill the second and third royal chroniclers of oz
The Boy Detectives MEGAPACK ®: 12 Great Mysteries 2015-10-22 12 tales featuring
boy detectives from mark twain s tom sawyer dective to entries in the mercer
boys ken holt hal keene and skippy dare series and lots more over 1 400 pages
of great reading here are the mercer boys at woodcrest by capwell wyckoff the
mystery of the iron box by bruce campbell the air mystery of isle la motte by e
j craine the lost mine of the amazon by hugh lloyd prisoners in devil s bog by
hugh lloyd bob dexter and the storm mountain mystery by willard f baker the
mystery hunters at the haunted lodge by capwell wyckoff triple spies by roy g
snell detectives inc by william heyliger tom sawyer detective by mark twain if
you enjoy this ebook don t forget to search your favorite ebook store for
wildside press megapack to see more of the 260 volumes in this series covering
adventure historical fiction mysteries westerns ghost stories science fiction
and much much more
The Robert E. Howard Rare Tales MEGAPACK® 2023-10-06 this collection is meant
to supplement the many other collections of howard material being released due
to the complex copyright rules in the united states a substantial body of reh
material remains in the public domain even as we approach the 90th anniversary
of his passing as a result many of the stories in this book cannot be
republished in the united states without an often costly license from the
current copyright holders this makes for incomplete collections of public
domain works many of which leave these stories out here then are six tales of
conan a solomon kane story a sailor steve costigan story plus a western and a
horror story the phoenix on the sword conan the scarlet citadel conan the tower
of the elephant conan black colossus conan the pool of the black one conan
rogues in the house conan sea curse steve costigan the footfalls within solomon
kane vultures sanctuary western pigeons from hell horror if you enjoy this
volume in wildside press s bestselling megapack series check out the 400 other
volumes in the series covering science fiction fantasy horror mysteries
westerns and much much more search your favorite online ebook store for
wildside press megapack to see available titles
The Westy Martin Adventure MEGAPACK® 2023-08-24 teenager westy martin is a boy
scout who finds friendship and adventure in this classic ya series this volume
collects the first four books in the series all featuring westy and his friends
as they travel have adventures and solve mysteries here are 1 westy martin 2



westy martin in the yellowstone 3 westy martin in the rockies 4 westy martin on
the santa fe trail if you enjoy this ebook check out the 400 other volumes in
the best selling megapack series covering fantasy science fiction horror
mysteries classics and much much more
The Harold Bindloss Western MEGAPACK® 2023-07-12 the harold bindloss western
megapack selects four of bindloss s best western themed novels included are the
bush rancher the cattle baron s daughter the ghost of hemlock canyon winston of
the prairie introduction by john betancourt
The Ray Bradbury Science Fiction MEGAPACK® 2023-03-27 this volume assembles 15
classic science fiction stories by grand master ray bradbury one of the true
greats of the science fiction field included are the monster maker morgue ship
lazarus come forth defense mech the creatures that time forgot lorelei of the
red mist by leigh brackett and ray bradbury zero hour the irritated people
rocket summer jonah of the jove run referent pillar of fire the square pegs
asleep in armageddon a little journey if you enjoy this volume of our best
selling megapack series search your favorite ebook store for wildside press
megapack to see the 400 other volumes available featuring science fiction
fantasy mysteries westerns and many many other great subjects don t be fooled
by cheap imitations wildside s series was the first and remains the best there
s a reason we have sold more than a million copies worldwide
The 50th Golden Age of Science Fiction MEGAPACK®: Russ Winterbotham 2020-06-15
russell robert winterbotham 1904 1971 who wrote as both r r winterbotham and
russ winterbotham as well as the pseudonyms j harvey bond for mysteries and
franklin hadley began publishing in the late 1920s though his didn t make his
science fiction debut until 1935 when the star that would not behave appeared
in astounding he published prolifically in most of the top magazines of the day
before settling into an action adventure niche from the fiction magazines he
moved into comics writing for red ryder comic strips he penned chris welkin
planeteer from its start in 1951 into the 1960s and big little books for the
whitman publishing company he wrote at least 60 including the maximo the
amazing superman series all the while he maintained his full time job as
fiction editor for scripps howard nea news service in those days newspapers
published fiction and many had a weekly insert that included full length novels
although well regarded his novels which appeared under pseudonyms failed to
attract much fan attention and he is largely forgotten today nevertheless
modern readers will enjoy his better than average writing and fun action
adventure plots often with clever twists included in this volume are oridin s
formula the minus woman dead man s planet the thought men of mercury the
monster that threatened the universe lonesome hearts a little knowledge the
whispering spheres genesis if you enjoy this volume search your favorite ebook
store for wildside press megapack to see the 400 other entries in the series
covering science fiction modern authors mysteries westerns classics adventure
stories and much much more
The Damon Knight Science Fiction MEGAPACK® 2024-04-19 the damon knight science
fiction megapack showcases the early pulp magazine work of damon knight one of
the most acclaimed and influential voices in the science fiction field from the
1950s onward here are 10 classic tales of aliens interplanetary adventure
exploration and more as only a grand master could write them included are
doorway to kal jmar a likely story the earth quarter definition the avenger
special delivery the star beast the beachcomber the third little green man the
worshippers if you enjoy this volume in the best selling megapack series search
your favorite ebook store for wildside press megapack to see the complete list
of more than 400 available titles covering not just science fiction but fantasy
adventure mysteries and much much more
The Third Ghost Story Megapack 2013-04-03 the third ghost story megapack
selects 26 more choice hauntings for your reading pleasure included this time
are the dead and the countess by gertrude atherton the cedar closet by lafcadio
hearn the wraith of barnjum by f anstey the jolly corner by henry james the
roll call of the reef by a t quiller couch the bowmen by arthur machen oman by
leopold kompert the middle toe of the right foot by ambrose bierce the toll
house by w w jacobs the haunted cove by sir george douglas the ghost of lord
clarenceux by arnold bennett the haunted automaton by w c morrow the ghosts at



grantley by leonard kip the spectre cook of bangletop by john kendrick bangs
the superstitious man s story by thomas hardy the spectre bridegroom by william
hunt the spectre in the cart by thomas nelson page the tale of the porcelain
god by lafcadio hearn the bell in the fog by gertrude atherton the haunting of
white gates by g m robins the shadow on the blind by mrs alfred louisa baldwin
no 5 branch line the engineer by amelia ann blanford edwards the shadow in the
corner by mary elizabeth braddon the secret chamber by margaret oliphant the
upper berth by f marion crawford mr gray s strange story by louisa murray and
don t forget to search this ebook store for wildside megapack for more entries
in this and other series covering everything from science fiction and fantasy
to classic literature and pulp fiction from mysteries and westerns to children
s literature and much much more
The Flash Evans Complete Series MEGAPACK® 2018-03-29 this is one of our smaller
megapacks in that it only has two novels but it collects the complete flash
evans series by mildred wirt if you don t recognize her name it s because she
primarily worked behind pseudonyms most famously she was the writer behind the
original nancy drew novels published as by carolyn keene but actually written
by mildred wirt included are flash evans and the darkroom mystery flash evans
camera news hawk if you enjoy this ebook don t forget to search your favorite
ebook store for wildside press megapack to see more of the 300 volumes in this
series covering adventure historical fiction mysteries westerns ghost stories
science fiction and much much more
The Fourth Achmed Abdullah MEGAPACK® 2024-02-07 our fourth volume of achmed
abdullah s collected works presents 15 more tales of mystery adventure and
romance includes an introduction by darrell schweitzer
The Fantômas MEGAPACK® 2016-04-27 the fantomas books created and written by
pierre souvestre and marcel allain form one of the longest running and most
famous crime series in france fantomas first appeared in 1911 and was featured
in a total of 32 volumes written by the two collaborators then a subsequent 11
volumes written by allain alone after souvestre s death the character was also
the basis of various film television and comic book adaptations in the history
of crime fiction he represents a transition from gothic novel villains of the
19th century to modern day serial killers this volume collects the first 5
books in the series i fantomas the adventures of detective juve in pursuit of a
master in crime ii the exploits of juve in this continuation fantomas appears
as the leader of a gang of apaches and as a physician of standing juve tracks
the criminal to his secret hiding place but fantomas escapes iii messengers of
evil filled with hair raising incidents this tale is a fascinating recital of
remarkable happenings in the life of the master criminal of paris iv a nest of
spies in this volume fantomas is an ambassador for a foreign power engaged in
paris in obtaining important military secrets for germany detective juve
unmasks him but the criminal again escapes v a royal prisoner this volume tells
of the daring exploits of fantomas in his attempts to get possession of the
king of hesse weimar s famous diamond if you enjoy this ebook don t forget to
search your favorite ebook store for wildside press megapack to see more of the
290 volumes in this series covering adventure historical fiction mysteries
westerns ghost stories science fiction and much much more
The Mary Fortune Mystery & Suspense MEGAPACK ® 2014-12-04 mary helena fortune
circa 1833 circa 1910 was an australian mystery suspense and horror writer who
wrote under the pseudonyms waif wander and w w she was one of the earliest
female detective writers in the world if not the earliest she was also probably
the first to write from the viewpoint of the detective a prolific storyteller
she wrote at least 500 detective stories over 40 years many featuring detective
mark sinclair this volume reprints 15 of her classic stories many for the first
time and is the largest collection of her work ever published included are the
red room the spirits of the tower the greenstone graves at the ranges illilliwa
my lodger heatherville the white maniac a doctor s tale the secret of the keys
traces of crime the queen of cooinda the brand of cain the st johns at the new
year3 the murder at ozer s if you enjoy this book search your favorite ebook
store for wildside press megapack to see the 170 entries in the megapacktm
series covering science fiction fantasy horror mysteries westerns classics
adventure stories and much much more



The 2015 Halloween Horrors MEGAPACK ® 2015-10-26 just in time for halloween
wildside press is pleased to present a small megapack of great horror tales
because it has an original story we decided to release it for everyone to read
it was free on our web site on free ebook tuesday on the tuesday before
halloween here are the white cat of drumgunniol by j sheridan le fanu thurnley
abbey by perceval landon spider mansion by fritz leiber the green thing by
manly banister writing as gregg powers the roman lady by h b fyfe and john
gregory betancourt if you enjoy this ebook don t forget to search your favorite
ebook store for wildside press megapack to see more of the 260 volumes in this
series covering adventure historical fiction mysteries westerns ghost stories
science fiction and much much more
The Edgar Rice Burroughs Western MEGAPACK ® 2015-10-26 edgar rice burroughs
1875 1950 is best known for his tarzan and john carter of mars books but he
also wrote four thrilling western novels we are delighted to include them all
in this volume as always with novels from this time period not everything is
politically correct by modern standards please keep the age of the work in
perspective as you read included are the bandit of hell s bend the war chief
apache devil the deputy sheriff of comanche county if you enjoy this ebook don
t forget to search your favorite ebook store for wildside press megapack to see
more of the 260 volumes in this series covering adventure historical fiction
mysteries westerns ghost stories science fiction and much much more
The Devils & Demons MEGAPACK ®: 25 Modern and Classic Tales 2015-10-22 stories
about devils and demons were literary staples long before the modern horror
field came into existence our earliest story in this volume by washington
irving was published in 1824 and the fact that these tales span almost 200
years shows how enduring the theme remains here then are 25 great modern and
classic tales of devils demons and the macabre enjoy the contract of carson
carruthers by william p mcgivern burnt toast by mack reynolds crime clean up in
center city by robert moore williams the cracks of time by dorothy quick the
devil and tom walker by washington irving hideaway by everil worrell the
stranger from kurdistan by e hoffmann price hereafter inc by lester del rey
nightmare on the nose by evelyn e smith the mysterious stranger by mark twain
aut diabolus aut nihil the true story of a hallucination by x l julian osgood
field can such beauty be by jerome bixby markheim by robert louis stevenson
monsieur bluebeard by emil petaja young goodman brown by nathaniel hawthorne
room without windows by manly banister the bargain of rupert orange by vincent
o sullivan the bottle imp by dwight v swain the case of mr lucraft walter
besant and james rice who sups with the devil by s m tenneshaw the shoemaker
and the devil by anton chekhov spawn of hell by william p mcgivern your soul
comes c o d by mack reynolds st john s eve by nikolai gogol wolfie by theodore
r cogwell if you enjoy this ebook don t forget to search your favorite ebook
store for wildside press megapack to see more of the 260 volumes in this series
covering adventure historical fiction mysteries westerns ghost stories science
fiction and much much more
The Cat MEGAPACK ® 2013-07-12 this volume includes 25 wonderful wondrous
stories and two poems about cats by major authors old and new included are
introduction in the dark by robert reginald seven saw murder by g t fleming
roberts the cats by h p lovecraft poem the hemingway kittens by a r morlan the
cat and the birds by aesop the beast from the abyss by robert e howard out of
place by pamela sargent the fox and the cat by the brothers grimm the black cat
by edgar allan poe the cat and mouse in partnership by andrew lang nipper nip
nip by robert reginald tobermory by saki h h munro the cat by e f benson a
psychical invasion by algernon blackwood universes by a r morlan poem the
vampire cat of nabeshima by lord redesdale the woman and the cat by marcel
prevost dick baker s cat by mark twain beast of the tarn by john russell fearn
mrs milligan s cat by gary lovisi a revolt of the gods by ambrose bierce monty
s friend by william livingston alden the headless cat by elliott o donnell all
cats are gray by andre norton the slum cat by ernest thompson seton my father
the cat by henry slesar the ballet of the cats by sydney j bounds letters from
a cat by helen hunt jackson and don t forget to search this ebook store for
wildside press megapack to see all the volumes in this ongoing series including
volumes of science fiction fantasy horror westerns adventure mystery and much



much more
The King Arthur MEGAPACK® 2018-02-15 matters arthurian have been a theme in
literature since the middle ages king arthur excalibur the knights of the round
table and the quest for the holy grail are now part of popular culture here are
19 works that employ the arthurian legends ranging from early epic poems to
19th and 20th century novels and stories showing how these myths and legends
continue to enjoy new life le morte d arthur by sir thomas malory idylls of the
king by alfred lord tennyson the pleasaunce of maid marian by oscar fay adams
merlin s youth by george parker bidder merlin and kentigern a legend of
tweeddale by j s blackie parzival by wolfram von eschenback merlin by mortimer
collins sir lancelot du lake by thomas deloney the return from the quest by
oscar fay adams the fortunate island by max adeler at the palace of king lot by
oscar fay adams the legends of king arthur and his knights by james knowles the
story of the champions of the round table by howard pyle king arthur and the
knights of the round edited by rupert s holland sir gawain and the lady of lys
by anonymous king arthur s knights by henry gilbert a connecticut yankee in
king arthur s court by mark twain the sword the king and naomi washington by
john gregory betancourt arthur s grave the epitaph by ernest rhys wildside
press s megapack ebook series if you enjoy this ebook don t forget to search
your favorite ebook store for wildside press megapack to see more of the 300
volumes in this series covering adventure historical fiction mysteries westerns
ghost stories science fiction and much much more
The Maxim Gorky MEGAPACK® 2017-12-09 alexei maximovich peshkov 1868 1936
primarily known as maxim or maksim gorky was a russian and soviet writer a
founder of the socialist realism literary method and a political activist
around fifteen years before success as a writer he frequently changed jobs and
roamed across the russian empire these experiences would later influence his
writing gorky s most famous works were the lower depths 1902 twenty six men and
a girl the song of the stormy petrel the mother summerfolk and children of the
sun he had an association with fellow russian writers leo tolstoy and anton
chekhov gorky would later write his memoirs on both of them gorky was active
with the emerging marxist social democratic movement he publicly opposed the
tsarist regime and for a time closely associated himself with vladimir lenin
and alexander bogdanov s bolshevik wing of the party for a significant part of
his life he was exiled from russia and later the soviet union in 1932 he
returned to russia on joseph stalin s personal invitation and died in june 1936
this volume includes 61 classic novels and stories maxime gorky by ivan
strannik introduction by g k chesterton creatures that once were men twenty six
men and a girl chelkash my fellow traveller on a raft twenty six and one
tchelkache malva through russia the birth of a man the icebreaker gubin
nilushka the cemetery on a river steamer a woman in a mountain defile kalinin
the dead man russia and the jews anton chekhov fragments of recollections the
man who was afraid mother part i mother part ii one autumn night her lover the
spy by maxim gorky the outcasts the affair of the clasps the confession orlÓff
and his wife konovÁloff the khan and his son the exorcism men with pasts the
insolent man vÁrenka Ólesoff comrades man and the simplon an unwritten sonata
sun and sea love of lovers hearts and creeds the traitor s mother the freak the
might of motherhood a message from the sea the honour of the village the
socialist the hunchback on the steamer the professor the poet the writer the
man with a national face the liberal the jews and their friends hard to please
passive resistance making a superman in the world
The Marion Zimmer Bradley Science Fiction MEGAPACK® 2018-06-12 this volume
assembles 4 novels and 1 short story by acclaimed science fiction and fantasy
author marion zimmer bradley included are the planet savers falcons of
narabedla year of the big thaw the colors of space the door through space if
you enjoy this ebook don t forget to search your favorite ebook store for
wildside press megapack to see more of the 300 volumes in this series covering
adventure historical fiction mysteries westerns ghost stories science fiction
and much much more
The 12th Science Fiction MEGAPACK® 2016-04-21 welcome to the 12th science
fiction megapack we have another great lineup of stories and the conclusion of
our first serial tony rothman s fine near future novel firebird no matter



whether you like classic golden age authors ray bradbury george o smith poul
anderson fun pulp fiction talmage powell murray leinster keith laumer modern
authors kristine kathryn rusch dean smith john gregory betancourt or authors
whose work spans many media philip k dick richard matheson alan arkin or many
others you ll find a lot of great reading here 28 stories more than 700 pages
included are embedded kristine kathryn rusch the last true god by lester del
rey up for renewal by lucius daniel the waker dreams by richard matheson the
king of the city by keith laumer lord of a thousand suns by poul anderson
whiskaboom by alan arkin the fire and the sword by frank m robinson all the
people by r a lafferty doctor by murray leinster amateur in chancery by george
o smith conditionally human by walter m miller jr bullet with his name by fritz
leiber a little journey by ray bradbury the great mutation by talmage powell a
matter of monsters by manly banister the merry men of the riverworld by john
gregory betancourt old four eyes by chad oliver four legged hot foot by mack
reynolds and all for one by jerome bixby a little knowledge by h b hickey
inside earth by poul anderson a matter for a future year by dean wesley smith
death s wisher by jim wannamaker didn t he ramble by chad oliver cultural
exchange by keith laumer from an unseen censor by rosel george brown small town
by philip k dick firebird by tony rothman novel serial part 3 of 3 if you enjoy
this ebook don t forget to search your favorite ebook store for wildside press
megapack to see more of the 280 volumes in this series covering adventure
historical fiction mysteries westerns ghost stories science fiction and much
much more
The Second Fritz Leiber MEGAPACK® 2016-04-23 the second fritz leiber megapack
collects 14 more stories plus a poem by the acclaimed creator of the fafhrd and
the gray mouser series here are adventures in the future through other
dimensions and across parallel worlds with plenty of humor cats and fun
included are a pail of air what s he doing in there appointment in tomorrow
kreativity for kats a bit of the dark world the dreams of albert moreland
coming attraction nice girl with husbands yesterday house a bad day for sales
time in the round the last letter bullet with his name the big engine
recognition of death poem if you enjoy this ebook don t forget to search your
favorite ebook store for wildside press megapack to see more of the 280 volumes
in this series covering adventure historical fiction mysteries westerns ghost
stories science fiction and much much more
The Mr. Moto MEGAPACK® 2022-04-07 this volume collects all 6 book in john p
marquand s mr moto series included are your turn mr moto 1935 as no hero thank
you mr moto 1936 think fast mr moto 1936 mr moto is so sorry 1938 last laugh mr
moto 1941 42 stopover tokyo 1957 if you enjoy this volume in wildside press s
best selling megapack series search your favorite ebook store for wildside
press megapack to find the complete list hundreds of titles featuring mysteries
science fiction stories westerns and much much more
The Bryce Walton Boys’ Adventure MEGAPACK ® 2015-10-15 bryce walton was a
prolific short story writer as well as a popular novelist he began his career
writing for the science fiction pulp magazines and later moved into the more
respectable and higher paying mystery short story and young adult book fields
wildside press has been working to reissue many of his classic works here then
are four of his action adventure novels aimed at the young adult market they
are quite readable for adults too cave of danger harpoon gunner hurricane reef
the fire trail if you enjoy this ebook don t forget to search your favorite
ebook store for wildside press megapack to see more of the 260 volumes in this
series covering adventure historical fiction mysteries westerns ghost stories
science fiction and much much more
The Third Talmage Powell Crime MEGAPACK® 2020-04-27 talmage powell 1920 2000
was one of the all time great mystery writers of the pulps and later the digest
mystery magazines he claimed to have written more than 500 short stories and i
have no reason to doubt him i am working on a bibliography of his work and so
far i can document 373 magazine stories and who knows how many are out there
under pseudonyms or buried in obscure magazines her dagger before me the wind
of fear murder goes to the dogs the beautiful miss borgia deadliest enemy a
beautiful babe and money next midnight blonde lead cure return no more the dame
across the river murder method somebody cares a break in the weather the favor



the seven year hitch last run of the night a friendly exorcise a truly honest
man parole violation welcome home pal the jury caper a change of heart
classified a mother s heart if you enjoy this book search your favorite ebook
store for wildside press megapack to see the more than 350 other entries in the
series covering science fiction modern authors mysteries westerns classics
adventure stories and much much more
The 8th Ghost Story MEGAPACK® 1901 we love ghost stories here at wildside press
witness the fact that we have now now reached our eighth volume in this series
very few other genres are so versatile and enduring as tales of the
supernatural ghosts can and have appeared in literature for thousands of years
in all countries and continents and times past present and future throughout
the world but the victorian era particularly seemed to embrace ghost stories
and that s when christmas ghost tales became not just a staple of literature
but a requirement seemingly all british fiction magazines and many newspapers
had to publish at least one ghostly tale in the month of december proving that
the ghost story tradition is strong to the present day we have an original
story from phyllis ann karr author of the frostflower and thorn series plus two
drawn from alfred hitchcock s mystery magazine which strayed a little more into
the fantastic and horrific in the 1960s that it does today plus another modern
story by wallace west who is best known as a science fiction writer good stuff
here is the complete lineup unseen unfeared by francis stevens running wolf by
algernon blackwood uncle christian s inheritance by erckmann chatrian mommy by
mary elizabeth counselman a ghost s revenge by tighe hopkins the haunted house
by george macdonald the thing in the upper room by arthur morrison die george
by stephen wasylyk heinrich by wallace west resurgam by rina ramsay the spectre
of tappington by thomas ingoldsby the inexperienced ghost by h g wells the
second mrs randleman by talmage powell the silver mirror by arthur conan doyle
while the passengers slept by edgar wallace the warning light by phyllis ann
karr napoleon and the spectre by charlotte brontë the cold embrace by mary
elizabeth braddon the phial of dread by fitz hugh ludlow some strange
disturbances in aungier street by j sheridan le fanu the old nurse s story by
mrs gaskell the four fifteen express by amelia b edwards the secret of the
stradivarius by hugh conway mr gray s strange story by louisa murray how he
left the hotel by louisa baldwin and don t forget to check out our other
volumes in the megapack series there are hundreds of them search your favorite
ebook store for wildside press megapack to find the complete list
The Richard M. Elam Science Fiction MEGAPACK® 2018-01-18 this volume assembles
one novel and twenty two short stories by american writer richard m elam 1920
2013 dick elam was born in richmond virginia served for four years in the army
air force in world war ii and after the war became involved with the silk
printing industry on the side he write articles short stories and books for
young readers he was one of the very few science fiction writers active in
young adult fiction in the 1950s and early 1960s and his books and short story
collections served to introduce many young readers to the wonders of science
and space young stowaways in space the first man into space mystery eyes over
earth race around the sun flight of the centaurus expedition pluto mercy flight
to luna the peril from outer space the ghost ship of space space steward beth
and the twilight star gib takes a space test the space mail run all aboard for
space wheel in the sky danger on the ice canal cargo for callisto the big show
on titan adventure on the sun s doorstep the flying mountain castaways in space
the big space ball game paper treasure for mars if you enjoy this ebook don t
forget to search your favorite ebook store for wildside press megapack to see
more of the 300 volumes in this series covering adventure historical fiction
mysteries westerns ghost stories science fiction and much much more
The 46th Golden Age of Science Fiction MEGAPACK®: Chester S. Geier (Vol. 4)
2018-05-15 chester s geier 1921 1990 was a u s author and editor whose first
work a length of rope appeared in unknown in april 1941 editor ray palmer
recruited him to write for the ziff davis group of pulp magazines where he
became a frequent contributor to amazing stories and fantastic adventures and
less frequently to mystery and western pulps he published under his own name
and several pseudonyms including guy archette alexander blade p f costello
warren kastel s m tenneshaw gerald vance and peter worth included are jirandel



omega window to the past the soul stealers meet me in tomorrow the children you
ll die on ganymede the feathered weapon death s derelict lightning over saturn
the girl in the golden wig run little monster spacemen die hard who flee their
chains if you enjoy this ebook don t forget to search your favorite ebook store
for wildside press megapack to see more of the 300 volumes in this series
covering adventure historical fiction mysteries westerns ghost stories science
fiction and much much more
The 47th Golden Age of Science Fiction MEGAPACK®: Chester S. Geier (Vol. 5)
2018-05-15 chester s geier 1921 1990 was a u s author and editor whose first
work a length of rope appeared in unknown in april 1941 editor ray palmer
recruited him to write for the ziff davis group of pulp magazines where he
became a frequent contributor to amazing stories and fantastic adventures and
less frequently to mystery and western pulps he published under his own name
and several pseudonyms including guy archette alexander blade p f costello
warren kastel s m tenneshaw gerald vance and peter worth included are dynamite
planet the beacons must burn the fire globe battle in eternity the bottle
needle me not the gods of madness gods under glass outlaw in the sky the
floating lords the astral exile amazing new discoveries of ancient egypt
bewitched apartment in cincinnati if you enjoy this ebook don t forget to
search your favorite ebook store for wildside press megapack to see more of the
300 volumes in this series covering adventure historical fiction mysteries
westerns ghost stories science fiction and much much more
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